
From: Neil Duffield  
Sent: 07 December 2018 13:46
To: Helen Webster
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0711/FL - Hollins House, Eskdaleside
 
Hi Helen,
The Parish are right, the property is Hollins Hall.
Our forms are wrong, it is a bit complicated!
 
Hope that helps
Neil
 

From: Helen Webster  
Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 12:59 PM
To: Neil Duffield
Subject: NYM/2018/0711/FL - Hollins House, Eskdaleside
 
Hi Neil
 
You might have seen that the Parish Council has confirmed no objection to the proposed
plans under consideration for NYM/2018/0711/FL but they have stated that the property
name is Hollins Hall, not Hollins House.
 
According to our map database, Hollins House is the main property to the east and
Hollins Hall is the property to the west. The mapping system doesn’t bring anything up
for this red-edged property in the centre of the site. Please can you clarify the address



points with you client for me?
 
Many thanks
Helen
 
Miss Helen Webster
Planning Officer, Development Management 
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, YO62 5BP
t: 01439 772700 
e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk 
w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 
Normal Working Hours:
Mon to Fri  -  9:00am to 5pm
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